
84 Concession Road
P.O. Box 63
Fenelon Falls, ON KOM 1N0

2018.11.29

To: Mayor and Council
City of Kawartha Lakes

From: Mrs. J. Walter
Chairman
Fenelon Falls Cemetery Board

Re. Repoft CAO 2018-006 Committees Update and Terms of Reference.

Thank you for receiving this letter and for consideration of the request from The
Fenelon Falls Cemetery Board. On Nov. 29th the Chairman, Secretary, Custodian and
Ward 3 Councillor met with the Director of Community Seruices. At that meeting
the recommendation to merge the F.F. Cemetery Board with the City of Kawartha Lakes
Cemetery Board was discussed. It was the first time that Board members were made
aware of the proposal.

In light of this, we would request a deferral of the decision to the first quarter of
20L9, in order to allow all members of the FF Cemetery Board to be made aware of the
proposal, at its' next regularly scheduled meeting. The Director of Community Services
is in agreement with this proposal.

Thank you in advance for your consideration of our request.

Sincerely,

l'a J'/'/frb
(Mrs.) Jackie Walter
Chairman
Fenelon Falls Cemetery Board


